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Hill, Marc

From: I

Sent: 05 June 2014 17:17

To: Hill, Marc

Subject: Ref 126/18/1480. Proposed waiting restrictions on Old Cross Lane, Wath upon
Dearne

Categories: Red Category

With reference to your correspondence regarding the proposed waiting restrictions in the Fitzwilliam street area of
Wath, whilst we appreciate there're is a parking problem we feel that the outlined proposals would aggravate rather
than alleviate the problem on Old Cross Lane. Unlike the other proposed restrictions, Old Cross Lane is close to the
town centre and hence is used for parking when shoppers visit. The congestion and safety issue is a cause for
concern all day not just at school drop off and pick up times.
We have a further problem with large delivery lorries delivering to nearby businesses. Often these lorries cannot
pass along the road due to parked cars and regularly ask residents if these cars can be moved. The delivery lorries
are far too big to drive on a residential cul-de-sac often reversing the full length of the road to reach their
destination.
We feel that further proposals are necessary to alleviate safety and parking congestion on Old Cross Lane.
Yours sincerely
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Sent from my iPad
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